What I've done:

June 23rd Delegate Report for District 10

June 26th Delegate Report for 12, 12, 12 & More Meeting

July 10th Delegate Report for Concepts Meeting

July 12th - 14th ECR Forum

August 9th - 11th IL State Conference

August 11th Delegate Report for District 22

August 24th PI Workshop

September 7th Delegate Report for District 72

Attended the East Central Regional Forum where I was able to talk about my concerns regarding General Service Conference Agenda Items actions being done through Additional Considerations rather than recommendations.

Attended and participated at the IL State Conference. Moderated a Panel on Corrections, gave a Delegate's Report and chaired the Sunday morning "Report Presentations" by all three IL Delegates, East Central Regional Trustee and GSO Staff Person Rick W.

Participated at the PI Workshop in Oakbrook at the request on NIA PI Committee Chair Steve M.

I still have 4 scheduled Delegate Reports to do. I have started putting together all my documents, created while being delegate, for inclusion in the archives. This will take some time as they are scattered between my Dropbox account and two computers. I hope to have this done by the end of the year.

I created a summary of the July Board Meeting that was posted on our website prior to the last committee meeting, and have posted the A.A.W.S. Highlights from August.

As you have probably heard, by now, the new A.A.W.S. licensed "Meeting Guide App" is out and available from which ever platform you use (Apple or Android). If you had already downloaded the original one you will need to uninstall it and install the new one. If you are unsure which you have, uninstall it and install it again.

I will not be at the Winter Assembly in December. My wife and I are taking a much needed vacation and that weekend was the only one that would work for us. So, I will tell you now that it has been an honor and pleasure to serve as your delegate for these past two years. I had some really great role models to follow and some that provided mentoring to me. You have encouraged me and provided me with the resources to do the job and I cannot thank you enough.

From the bottom of my heart - thank you for the opportunity to be of service and to represent you as Delegate of Northern Illinois.

Respectfully; Robert S.